
 

BROOKFIELD PARK SHIERS FAMILY TRUST SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting: 19 November 2024 
At: 5.59 pm 

 
PRESENT 
 
Councillor Ian Hunter (Chair) in the chair; Councillors Anna Charles-Jones and 
Jilly Julian. 
 
1.  MINUTES  
 
The minutes (copies of which had been circulated) of the meeting held on 30 September 
2024 were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
2.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
Councillors and officers were invited to declare any interests which they had in any of the 
items on the agenda for the meeting. 
 
No interests were declared. 
 
3.  URGENT DECISIONS  
 
No urgent decisions were reported. 
 
4.  PUBLIC QUESTION TIME  
 
Members of the public were invited to put questions to the Chair on any matters in the 
powers or duties of the Sub Committee, subject to the exclusions set out within the Code 
of Practice. 
 
There were no public questions. 
 
5.  APPLICATIONS FOR FUNDING FROM THE BROOKFIELD PARK SHIERS FAMILY 
TRUST  
 
A representative of the Assistant Director for Legal & Democratic Governance submitted a 
report (copies of which had been circulated) detailing an application received for funding 
from the Brookfield Park Shiers Family Trust and recommended that the Sub Committee 
consider and determine the application in line with the charitable objectives of the Trust. 
 
(i) All Hallows Church Cheadle  
 
A representative of the Assistant Director for Legal & Democratic Governance submitted 
an application received on behalf of All Hallows Church Cheadle (copies of which had 
been circulated) which sought funding towards the cost of improving the accessible toilet 
facilities at the church for the benefit of users of the building. 
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The applicant attended the meeting to speak to the application and respond to questions 
from the Sub Committee. 
 
It was noted that the amount being applied for was now £1562.50, less than the original 
ask. This change related to the final quote received. 
 
RESOLVED – That approval be given to an application for funding from the Brookfield 
Park Shiers Family Trust received from All Hallows Church Cheadle for a grant of 
£1562.50 towards the cost of improving the accessible toilet facilities at the church for the 
benefit of users of the building. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 6.09 pm 
 


